
Planning for  
Ashfield Park

Closes 30 March 2020
Scan the QR code for  
more information.

Inner West Council is developing a 
new draft plan of management for 
Ashfield Park. 

Ashfield Park is a valued open space used by 
the community for both active and passive 
recreation. Sporting clubs use it as a training 
ground, neighbours living nearby as their 
backyard and the residents look after the 
community garden. 

We want to make sure that we are delivering the 
right facility for our community. Let us know how 
you use the park and how you would like to use in 
the future. Your feedback will guide the care and 
maintenance of the park for now and into the 
future.  

This project is part of Council’s $65 million 
investment in park and aquatic facilities, the 
biggest investment in  sports facilities in the 
history of the Inner West.

Please make sure you get online 
and have your say.

Have your say on future use

Darcy Byrne, Mayor



Planning for the future
Let’s plan the future of your local park.  
Whether it’s pottering in the community garden, 
picnic, walking your dog, playing soccer or cricket, 
Ashfield Park is a neighbourhood backyard to 
the local community. What works, what can be 
improved and what is missing?  

Share your knowledge to help better balance 
competing needs for recreational space in the 
next 10 years.  

Have your say
Complete a feedback form at  
yoursay.innerwest.nsw.gov.au

Come along to a drop in session  
at the park next to the playground

• Wednesday 18 March 11am-12.30pm 
• Saturday 21 March 4-5.30pm

Contact
Ask a question or request a paper feedback form

Vanessa Phillips, Landscape Planner  
Phone 02 9335 2267 or email  
vanessa.phillips@innerwest.nsw.gov.au 

Feedback closes 30 March 2020

In your language

To talk with a free interpreter call 131 450.

Simplified Chinese 
我们说普通话。 如需免费传译服务, 请致电131 450,
然后请传译员致电9392 5000接通 Inner West市政府。

Traditional Chinese 
我們能說您的語言。 如需免費傳譯服務, 請致電131 450,
然後請傳譯員致電9392 5000接通 Inner West市政府。




